
No bank branch closures for the 
next five years

Introducing legislation for the 
‘right to disconnect’

Introducing mandatory gender 
pay reporting
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We’re calling for legislation that would mandate 
employers to negotiate ‘right to disconnect’ 
policies with unions. The right to disconnect 
means not feeling obliged or under pressure to 
respond to work calls, emails or messages after 
paid working hours.

Customers and communities are 
negatively impacted by local bank 
branch closures. Studies show 
that lending to local business 
declines when bank branches 
close. Limited internet access in 
rural communities and glitches 
in bank IT systems highlight the 
importance of local, in-branch 
services for customers.

We are calling on all 
candidates to support 
mandatory gender pay 
reporting and action 
legislation. This would 
mandate employers to 
report on the gender pay 
gap in their company and 
put together an action plan 
in consultation with the 
relevant trade union. This 
plan must be published to 
staff.
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